
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Parental Consultation 
 
I am writing to invite you to share your views on remote progress evenings.   
  
As you are aware, since September, progress evenings have been held online.  As 
schools return to a more normal academic year in 2021 / 22 we would appreciate 
your views and opinions on how successful these virtual progress evenings have 
been. We want to find the best way to talk to you about how your child is doing at 
school and this survey will help us with that. 
 
Please click on the link below to access the survey: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iF
CIqnb8bsr1OpVO4VVPJHKxUN1dNU1dNTElMWjhVTEhSOUpDTEhBWDA2Sy4u 
 
Many thanks in advance for taking the time to compete this. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
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